## Against Mourning Dove Hunt

The president of the Citizens Natural Resources Association has charged the Conservation Commission "surrendered good judgment in exchange for a pittance" in suggestiong an open season on mourning doves.

Mrs. Aroline H. Schmitt, Wauwatosa, protested the mourning dove season in a letter to Conservation Director Lester P. Voigt. Hunters will vote on the season at the Conservation Congress meeting next month.

Mrs. Schmitt said the Commission was 'pressured' into considering the season, because it might increase hunting license sales.

"Most non-hunting groups and persons," she said, "as well as many of the hunting and fishing groups believe, that you sold the soul of the conservation program for the license fee."